CREWE & DISTRICT

TASLE TENLNE LeAaELE
FOUNDED 1933

https://www.tabletennis365.com/Crewe

COMMITTEE MEETING - 31/7/17
Held at The Olive Centre, Elim Church, Nantwich

Present:

Chris Harris (Gen Sec), Robin Smith (Results Sec), Alan Goldstraw, Dave Stubbs, Barrie Pountain

Apologies:

John Dawson, Dennis Artess, Bernard Thorley

Minutes of last meeting:

As this was the first meeting of the new committee, there were none.

Matters arising:

None

Action Points:

1 Format of league for next season. It was agreed that we would run 3 divisions of 9 teams. As this is
an increase of teams per division from last year, PO Eagles would stay up. The Cobras would be
promoted as originally planned.

This arrangement would depend on entries and may be re-visited after the entry deadline.
Entry forms to go out as soon as possible. (7This has now been done by CFH on 2/8/17)

It allows for a season of 24 weeks plus 4 weeks of competitions.

2 Response to TT England EGM. It was agreed that CFH would replace Chris Hough as the member
of the electoral register. The decision was made to send a proxy vote in favour of the resolution in the
hope that TTE would regain their national funding. (Both forms sent on 1/8/17 by CFH and
acknowledged by TTE on 2/8/17)

3 Tournaments. We will continue to run the 4 tournaments - Benoy and Victory Cups plus the
Divisional and Town Championships. We will try and run the finals separately on a ‘Finals Night’. To
encourage more players to enter, especially the younger members, it was agreed to hold a ‘plate’
competition for those knocked out in the first round.
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AOB:

Possible venues for future meetings were discussed; the Post Office club, the Elim and private homes
were all discussed. No firm decision was made.

The committee membership was mentioned and the heavy emphasis of membership from Crewe
Central. It was agreed that we would try and encourage those in other clubs to join the committee for
greater representation.

The make up of the committee was discussed briefly - do we need to replace Chris bailey as
Development Officer? Would the committee benefit from having a ‘Vice-Chairman’?

Date of next meeting:

This would be Tues 5™ Sept, primarily to finalise the format of the divisions as the entries would be
finalised by then.

The meeting closed at 9.00pm



